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Complaint Log 

February Updates

GPD conducted its mandatory annual Municipal Police Officers’ Education and Training Commission
(MPOETC) in-service training, as required for certification and compliance with the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania. This year’s training session took place on February 17th and 18th, with the training room
graciously provided by the Greencastle Rescue Hose Company.



Training Overview:

 This year’s in-service (MIST) training programs covered a variety of essential topics:

1. Legal Updates:
 Officers were briefed on recent changes in laws that affect law enforcement procedures, ensuring that GPD
remains in full compliance with state and federal regulations.

2. Homelessness Awareness:
 This segment provided training on how to interact with and assist homeless individuals in a compassionate
and legally compliant manner while also addressing issues such as mental health and substance abuse.

3. Tactical Response:
 A critical focus of this module was enhancing officers' tactical skills in high-stress situations. Training
involved situation awareness to improve decision-making when responding to critical incidents.

4. Elder Abuse:
 Officers were educated on recognizing and responding to signs of elder abuse, an increasingly important area
of concern for both law enforcement and the community.

Conclusion:
The successful completion of the mandatory MIST training ensures that all GPD officers are up to date with
legal requirements and prepared to effectively handle the challenges they face in their duties. The
department remains committed to ongoing professional development to serve the residents of Greencastle
with the highest level of expertise and dedication.

On February 28th, Officer Morrow attended the funeral service for Officer Andrew Duarte, a somber occasion
that reminds us all of the sacrifices law enforcement officers make every day. The loss of Officer Duarte is felt
deeply across the law enforcement community, as it is a tragic reminder of the risks we face while serving and
protecting our communities.

The Greencastle Police Department stands in solidarity with the West York Police Department, offering our
heartfelt condolences and unwavering support. Our thoughts are with Officer Duarte’s family, friends, and
colleagues during this profoundly difficult time. We honor his service and commitment to his community and
will continue to hold his memory in the highest regard.



As spring approaches, Officer Brennan has positioned speed radar units at several locations that may raise
concerns:

E. Baltimore St. / Ridge (westbound)
N. Linden, between Foley Ln & Grant St.
N. Allison St., near Clary Field (with baseball practices starting soon)

The Chambersburg Chronicle "Hometown Heroes" featured local first responders, including the
Greencastle Department of Police. This tribute highlights our dedication to the community.

Respectfully Submitted:

Jason T. Batistig
Chief of Police


